
 

 

 

 

Tweedmouth West First School 

Respect, Responsibility Resilience                                                           12.6.20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This has been a very strange week, as we have welcomed back two ‘bubbles’ of children in 

Reception and in Year 1. 

We are all doing everything we can to make sure that all the children in our school are well 

looked after, whether that is via Seesaw from home, or here in school. 

The government guidance is changing frequently, and none of us know what the next few 

weeks have in store. We will keep you informed about how we are going to deal with any 

changes as they come along.  

In the meantime, if you have your children at home, then keep safe and well, and we will 

continue to communicate with you via Seesaw.  

I would like to say a huge thankyou to all the staff at Tweedmouth West, who are still 

going strong despite having no time off since February half term. They have risen to every 

challenge, and continue to do the very best they can for our children, whether in school 

or at home. I am very proud to be part of this team! 

 

Keep safe, and look after each other.  

 

Warmest wishes 

Anne Robertson                                                                   


